
 

 
 

April 30, 2015 
 
Skylonda Fire Station #58 
17290 Skyline Blvd. 
Woodside, CA 94062 
 
Subject:  Removal of two Underground Storage Tanks (USTs) 
Site:  17290 Skyline Blvd. Woodside, CA 94062 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This letter confirms the removal of two single walled steel USTs (a diesel; 540 gallons and a 
gasoline; 560 gallons) at 17290 Skyline Blvd. Woodside, California under permit #HM-051-
97.  The tanks were removed under San Mateo County oversight on June 18, 1997.    Since the 
hydrocarbons levels found were below the County action levels, no further action is required 
at this time regarding the removal of these underground storage tanks.   
 
Please be advised that this letter does not relieve you of any liability under the California 
Health and Safety Code or Water Code for past, present, or future operations at the site.  Nor 
does it relieve you of the responsibility to clean up existing, additional, or previously 
unidentified conditions at the site, which cause or threaten to cause pollution or nuisance or 
otherwise pose a threat to water quality or public health. 
 
Additionally, be advised that changes in the present or proposed use of the site may require 
further site characterization and mitigation activity.  It is the property owner's responsibility 
to notify this agency of any changes in report content, future contamination findings, or site 
usage. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.   I may be reached at (650) 372-6230. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Darrell Cullen, REHS 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
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